
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificate of Congratulations 
 

Presented to  
 

Luke Nelson 
 

In recognition of earning the Heroism Award  
by the Boy Scouts of America.  

  
Your skill and selflessness  

are an inspiration to our community. 
 

Congratulations and thank you for  
representing Olathe so well! 

 
 
 
 
 

     ___________________________________________ 

      Michael Copeland, Mayor 
      August 6, 2019 


